
NOTICE OF UNSCHEDULED VACANCY  
Pursuant to the Maddy Act (Government Code section 54970 et seq.) 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of La Puente is now accepting 
applications to fill an unscheduled vacancy on the Puente Pride Commission.  One 
seat is vacant and the term will expire on June 11, 2019.  

The Puente Pride Commission consists of six members whose duties are to 
identify, select and recognize homes in the City of La Puente for their exemplary 
appearance and promotion of community pride.  As such, the Commission meets 
as-needed several times throughout the year to select homes that exemplify a high 
standard of appearance worthy of recognition.  Commissioners review homes 
throughout the City during the spring, summer and winter and select three homes 
as Puente Pride Winners during each period.   

Commissioners must reside in the City of La Puente at the time of the appointment 
and throughout the term in office and be registered to vote in the City.   

The Application for Appointive Position is available under the “Commissions” tab 
of the City’s website, www.lapuente.org.  

Sheryl Garcia, CMC, CPM 
City Clerk  


